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June 28, 2021 

Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Email:  premier@ontario.ca 

Dear Premier Ford: 

Re: Request for Discretionary Regional Reopening Strategy 
The Council of The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held Tuesday, June 
22, 2021, gave consideration to a letter received from the County of Essex, dated June 2, 2021, to 
the Premier of Ontario requesting the Province to reconsider the criteria used in its COVID-19 
reopening strategy and allow for discretionary decisions based on real-time regional data in Ontario’s 
unique regions. 

At their meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution: 

“That the resolution from the County of Essex requesting that the Province of Ontario 
reconsider the criteria used in the COVID-19 safe reopening strategy for businesses, 
and that discretionary decisions, in accordance with the multi-step criteria, be advanced 
by region based on regional data available at the present time.” 

Please consider this letter as confirmation of the Town of Tecumseh’s support of the County of Essex 
Resolution 131-2021. 
Yours very truly, 

Laura Moy, Dipl.M.M. 
Director Corporate Services & Clerk 

LM/sw 

Enclosure (Letter from the County of Essex dated June 2, 2021) 
cc: Warden Gary McNamara  

Ms. Mary Birch, Director of Council and Community Services/Clerk, County of Essex, 
(mbirch@countyofessex.ca) 
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Ms. Paula Parker, Municipal Clerk/Risk Manager, Town of Amherstburg 
(pparker@amherstburg.ca) 
Mr. Robert Auger, Clerk, Manager of Legal and Legislative Services, Town of Essex 
(rauger@essex.ca) 
Ms. Jennifer Astrologo, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk, Town of Kingsville 
(jastrologo@kingsville.ca) 
Ms. Kristen Newman, Director of Legislative and Legal Services/Clerk, Municipality of 
Lakeshore (knewman@lakeshore.ca) 
Ms. Linda Jean, Deputy Clerk, Town of LaSalle (ljean@lasalle.ca) 
Ms. Brenda Percy, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services, Municipality of 
Leamington (bpercy@leamington.ca) 
City Clerk, City of Windsor (clerks@citywindsor.ca) 
Ms. Janice Hensel, Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk, Township of Pelee 
(Janice.hensel@pelee.ca) 
Mr. Taras Natyshak, MPP – Essex (tnatyshak-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Mr. Rick Nicholls, MPP – Chatham-Kent-Essex (rick.nicholls@pc.ola.org) 
Mr. Percy Hatfield, MPP – Windsor-Tecumseh (phatfield-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Ms. Lisa Gretzky, MPP – Windsor West (lgretzky-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Dr. Wajid Ahmed, Medical Officer of Health, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit 
(wahmed@wechu.org) 
Hon. Vic Fedeli, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade 
(MEDJCT.Minister@ontario.ca) 
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